
Stackpole Electronics, Inc.  2700 Wycliff Rd., Suite 410  Raleigh, North Carolina 27607  (888) 734-7347 

 
 

 
 

 

 

PRODUCT DISCONTINUATION NOTICE 
 

PDN 2017-02 

CB25 - Ceramic Housed Axial Leaded Wirewound Resistor – General Purpose 
October 2, 2017 

 

 

Please be advised that Stackpole Electronics, Inc. has announced its intention to discontinue 

manufacture of the CB25 part type. 

 

 

Product:   CB25. 

 

Discontinuation Announcement Date:  October 2, 2017.  

Last Order Date:   October 2, 2017. 

Last Ship Date:    N/A. 

Recommended Replacements: None. 

 

Reason for Discontinuation: Raw material availability.  The CB25 is replaced by the 

WCB25 which uses a ceramic core rather than fiberglas. 

 

 

 

 
For information please contact: 

 

 
Joseph Biernacki 

Vice President 

Quality Assurance 

 

(919) 875-2466 

jbiernacki@seielect.com 


